
SUE’S NEWS 
Friday July 5, 2024 

SHIRT of the DAY 
Saturday July 6 – Long sleeve red shirt or orange short sleeve or any year’s previous red AAU 
shirt  
 

ROSTER CHECKING PROCEDURES 
Everyone needs to review the ‘new’ roster checking procedures.  I’ve had the chance recently to 
review some matches on ballertv and I am not seeing everyone using the roster checking 
procedures.  If you continue to ignore the correct roster checking procedures, I will have to 
reconsider paying you for a match that you are not officiating correctly. 
 
TAPED UNIFORM NUMBERS ARE NOT ALLOWED!! 
 
Officiating team members CANNOT wear earbuds or head phones.  Line Judges cannot wear 
backpacks.  And LJ’s MUST wear shoes. 
 
There are plenty of referees at this tournament so DO NOT BE LATE!!  Read your schedule 
carefully. 
 
You all are doing great!  Keep up the good work!   
 
We only have 2 days left.  We expect good things out of you for the next 2 days. 
 
Because of the holidays, I cannot guarantee when you will receive the next payments.  Session 
4 payments have been submitted and session 5 should be submitted today, but because of the 
holiday and the weekend, I cannot say when you will actually get your payment.  Patience is a 
virtue (and remember last year, you did not get paid until a week after the entire event was 
over.) 
 
 

“Success is not final; failure is not fatal: It is the 
courage to continue that counts.”  –  Winston S. Churchill 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


